
December 5, 1963 
A3 

Mt. R. C. Goff 
3557 "P" Street 
Sacramento, California 

Dear Mr. °Offs 

Thank you for your letter of November 28, 1963, and 
your kind comments regarding the official, in the 
Dallas area. 

Contributions to the Oswald family may be sent either 
to the Dallas Police Department or to the Secret Service 
Office in Dallas. We will be happy to forward to Mrs. 
Oswald any correspondence directed to this Department. 

Again, I appreciate your taking the time to write me 
as you did. 

Very truly yours, 

J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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